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Thursday, August 16th

10am-12pm and 2-4pm

Saturday, August 25th

10am-12pm

Wednesday, August 29th

6-8pm

Pick Up Your NEW Pair of SHOES! 

K-5th grade students at: 

Bowen 

Glenwood 

Meadowlawn

Southwood 

Townline

can pick up their FREE 

shoes on the following 

dates: 

Free NEW BACK-TO-

SCHOOL

SHOES

Select Schools K-5th grade students at select elementary schools 

are eligible to receive a new pair of 

back-to-school shoes for FREE from In The Image’s 

“Shoes Help Our Elementary Students” program. 

Eligibility: In order to receive FREE, new shoes:

1. Student must be REGISTERED for the 2018-2019 school year in 

Kindergarten through 5th grade.

2. Student and parent or guardian must be present to receive shoes.

Pick up your pair of FREE, new shoes at In The 

Image, located at 1823 S. Division Avenue

Grand Rapids, MI 49507.

Parking may be limited, parking lot

located off of Rose and Division,

secondary parking lot located off

of Elm and Division. 

Questions?   
Call 

In The Image 
616.456.6150


